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ANDREW MYNARSKI VC -  70th COMMEMORATION  - FRIDAY, JUNE 13th 
Dr.  Stéphane  Guevremont  and  LCol.  Mike  Grover,  the  incoming  C/O  of  Mynarski’s  squadron  (No.  419),  
will  be  joining  us  for  this  special  evening.  We’ll  be  running-up the Bazalgette Lanc in honour of Mynarski. 
 
Stéphane’s  presentations  are  always  lively,  entertaining,  and  informative  with  plenty  of  photos  and  video. 
LCol. Grover will be accompanied by seven other 419 Sqn airmen and will be bringing some special 
squadron artifacts for the evening. The museum will be open from 6:00 until 10:00 pm. 

 
A PICK-UP LOAD OF LANCASTER PARTS 
It was great to have one of our long-time supporters drop off these items. 

 
 
OPERATION ANNIE III 
The museum acquired 24 Ansons during its early years. Last month we picked up the best one yet. 
Donated by Sheila and Peter Macklin, it will be a huge asset to our Anson Restoration Team. 

 
 
THE  BOMBER  COMMAND  MUSEUM’S  SPRING  2014  NEWSLETTER 
24 pages with lots of photos to bring you up-to-date  on  our  museum’s  progress  and  future  plans. 
http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/newsletters/current.pdf  
 
THE BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM NOW HAS AN ON-LINE STORE 
Visit http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/store/ and browse our new On-Line Shop. The books published 
by our museum including our newly released Ian Bazalgette Biography and the up-dated book describing 
the  museum’s  extensive  nose  art  replica  collection  are  available  in  the  “Publications”  section  of  the  store. 
 
SUMMER EVENTS 
Visit www.bombercommandmuseum.ca regularly as planning progresses for all our summer events. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE 
ORGANIZATION. 
We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can. 
For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html 
  
We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested. 
 
Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter.  Watch  our  videos  on  the  museum’s YouTube channel. 

  
If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by 
email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca. 
   
This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like  
to have your name deleted from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca. 

http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/newsletters/current.pdf
2014-06-09

http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/store/
http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca
http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Bomber-Command-Museum-of-Canada/101722206538665
https://twitter.com/BCMofCanada
http://www.youtube.com/user/bombercommandmuseum
mailto:bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca
mailto:bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca

